
TO:   Parks & Recreation Committee 
 
FROM:  Daniel Eick, Assistant City Administrator 
 
RE: 2024 Workshop Items for Discussion 
 
DATE:  July 3, 2024 
 

 

Summary 
 
On Thursday, June 13, the City of Breezy Point Parks and Recreation Committee held a 
workshop focused on goal setting for the remainder of the 2024 calendar year. From 
those conversations, the Committee noted a desire to discuss several items further. 
These items included: 
 

• An item to further plan the placement of a kiosk, pavilion, signage, and printable 

maps at the City of Breezy Point Disc Golf Courses. 

• An item to further discuss the usage of QR codes throughout the City’s Parks 

and public spaces and consider their use. 

• An item to discuss the design of signage throughout City Parks and plan for the 

replacement and/or creation of additional signage where required. 

• An item to further discuss the specifics of the Parks and Recreation Committees 

communications strategies and advise staff on implementation. 

• An item to further discuss the Parks and Recreation Master Plan and prioritize 

the order in which the Committee would like to tackle implementation. 

 
Committee Action 
 
Staff recommend the Committee discuss the above-mentioned items of interest 
throughout the remainder of the 2024 calendar year as directed at the Thursday, June 
13, Committee Workshop. 


